
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Page, Hankhpage@aging.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2018 7:34:15 PM
Subject: Re: Florence - Friday AM 1/26

It is, and that’s great. Thanks
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Page, Hank 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 4:55:33 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Florence - Friday AM 1/26 
 
Danny,
 
Just making sure Florence is still a “go” for Friday. The map below shows the location of the Leatherman 
Senior Center (blue pin, lower right-hand corner). Let me know if this is okay, and I will call to set up a visit for 
Friday morning so that the LG is at his next meeting by 11:30a.
 

 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct

mailto:Danny%20Varat%20%3CDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov%3E
mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov
http://aging.sc.gov/
mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov

